
2013 ANNUAL TOWN MEETING  ‐ May 6, 2013 

 ARTICLE 16—CONSTRUCT POLICE HEADQUARTERS               

PROJECT MISSION: 

To provide the Town of Sudbury with a Police facility that is functional, economical 
and aesthetically appropriate. 

 The proposed building will meet the current and future operational standards and 
needs of the Police Department. 

 It is a durable, energy efficient, no frills solution. 

 It’s location next to the Fire Headquarters will create a public safety campus        
centrally located in this historic neighborhood. 

               CONCEPTUAL DESIGN 

VIEW FROM HUDSON ROAD 

Proposed Police Sta on Fire Sta on 



2013 PLAN—Blue Ribbon Committee Recommendation*: 14,540 sq. ft. building 
Appropriation Requested:  $7.5 million 
Includes: Construction, Site Work, Furnishings, Equipment, Contingency, Design, Project Management, 
and Borrowing Costs 

* Report of the Blue Ribbon Committee can be found at www.sudbury.ma.us  

PUBLIC FORUM 

AT THE GOODNOW LIBRARY 

21 CONCORD ROAD  

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24 

7:30‐9:30 PM 

              FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
 

Jim Kelly, Combined Facilities Director: facilities@sudbury.ma.us, 978-443-2209, ext. 1365 
Mike Melnick, Permanent Building Committee: pbc@sudbury.ma.us 

Rick Glavin, Police Chief:  police@sudbury.ma.us 

Check the Town’s website for additional information on this project.  www.sudbury.ma.us  

 




